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We as farmers, truckers and small farms all depend on diesel for our farm equipment 

and farm trucks! Don’t put another farmer out of business or cause higher prices by 

crippling the hand that feeds you and us! We NEED Diesel fuel! Could you imagine 

have a farm and now you have to replace all your Diesel engines cuz it offends some 

groups? This is not about diesel it’s about who’s in control of this state. They aren’t 

farmers, we don’t rely on them, but we do rely on our farmers and our diesel! So 

please stop this terrible bill from passing, it’s not good for farmers and it’s not good 

for consumers!  


